From: Development Control <devel opment.control @surreyheath.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 Feb 2024 11:11:05

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Application No 24/0037/FFU

Attachments:

From: Harry Philipson-stow -

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 9:19 AM
To: Development Control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>

Cc: MB Architecture F

Subject: Application No 24 7/FFU

Dear Sir/Madam,

| hope this email finds you well.

I’'m emailing with regards to the letter of invalidity we received for 1 High Street, West End, Woking, Surrey, GU24 9PL. The new
planning application submitted, with reference number PP-12753673, is meant to have the address ‘1 High Street’, not ‘1A
High Street’. Unfortunately, 1A was the only option on the Planning Portal.

With regards to the other point, the additional payment of £320 will be made by the client in the coming days.

Kind regards,

Harry Philipson-Stow BA
MB Architecture

Work Days: Tuesday to Friday

https://mb-architecture.uk/

Please scan the QR code above
to save our contact details.




